From:
 BJ Boo

 To:
 Clerk"s Office

Subject: PH 1 Bylaw 2363 (CD-64, 1485 Fir Street

Date: June 29, 2021 10:46:30 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

I am disappointed that this issue is once again being presented.....& for the revision of only 4 more rental units. So many people will be displaced with this construction. We are just starting the process of healing from covid. Rental homes..... that people can actually afford are rare. Would evicting people from their homes solve this problem? I don't think so.

Respectfully

Brenda Viala 201 1555 Fir st White Rock